
Dear Rules committee I give my highest support to the Oregon Legislature passing HB 2927 and not to 
pass SB 825.   
 
Sa I understand it the constitution grants the state legislatures the power and responsibility of how our 
electors vote. Please follow this constitutional responsibility by passing HB 2927.  And not by creating a 
huge and costly referral to the voters.   
 
This issue is a make or break issue for me for how I support senators in the future.  In my opinion we 
need the NPV asap and that is not what SB825 would do.  I cannot in all good consciousness vote for 
people that support SB 825 in the future. 
 
Sincerely, Mark Mention  
Resident and longtime voter,  
Portland Oregon.   
 


